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WEEKLY PURPLE BALLOON PURSUIT
We want to honor our military children during April for the Month
of the Military Child with the Purple Balloon Pursuit! Be sure to
follow us on Facebook “Robins Family Housing” and watch for
our posts stating when balloons will be out in the community as
well as further instructions to claim your prize.

AprilApril

  SPOTLIGHTSPOTLIGHT

Dates to RememberDates to Remember
Trash – Every Thursday 

Pest Control – Every Tuesday and Thursday

Bulk  Trash – Scheduled with GFL Environmental at

IMPORTANT DATES

We are always proud to highlight the commitment our
team has to serving our residents. Share your unique
perspective by submitting a review to help enhance
your experience in our community.

COMMUNITYCOMMUNITY
ANNOUNCEMENTSANNOUNCEMENTS

*Refer to our social media accounts for changes and updates in events.

Monday through Friday, 8:00AM - 5:00PM

478-310-2788

RobinsLeasing@HuntCompanies.com

@RobinsFamilyHousing

RobinsFamilyHousing.com

478-328-1080.

MOTMC

April is nationally recognized as the “Month of the Military Child,” a month dedicated
to celebrating the children of military service members. Now in its 28th year, Month
of the Military Child is a time to acknowledge and applaud the children of our military
community for their daily sacrifices and resilience in the face of adversity. Every day,
millions of military children prove their courage and strength while dealing with
separation from family, frequent moves, and the fear associated with having a
deployed parent.

The color purple displays support for military children and represents all the military
branches, combining Air Force blue, Army green, Coast Guard blue, Marine red, and
Navy blue. Throughout April, families living in a Hunt community should be on the
lookout for purple balloons scattered around the neighborhood. Those who spot a
balloon are asked to snap a photo and tag Hunt Military Communities on Facebook
and Instagram with the hashtag #HMCPurpleUp.

At Hunt Military Communities, we understand the sacrifices and challenges that
military children face daily. In honor of the Month of the Military Child, we’ve
launched our fifth annual “Hunt Little Heroes” program. The initiative is an
opportunity for us at HMC to recognize and celebrate military children across the
nation who are heroes within their communities. We are asking military children to
share their “Hero Story” with us, detailing what they think it takes to be a hero and
how they make a difference in their communities. Submissions can be in the form of
a 300-word essay or a short video.

The Hunt Little Heroes program is open to all military children between the ages of
4-16 years old, regardless if they live in a Hunt community. All applicants will receive
a special hero cape, mask, coin, and a letter of appreciation for sharing their hero
story. Winners will be selected and recognized in their community with a special
“coining” ceremony and a monetary prize of $1,000 to the first place “Little Hero,”
$500 for second place, and $300 to the third-place winner. Each winner will choose
a charity to receive an equal monetary gift.

Submissions are open through April 30, 2024. Additional information and details on
submission can be found at www.huntmilitarycommunitiesfoundation.org or
www.huntlittleheroes.org

HUNT MILITARY COMMUNITIES CELEBRATES THE MONTH OF THE MILITARY CHILD

HAPPENING NOW: TENANT SATISFACTION SURVEY!
The annual Tenant Satisfaction Survey is happening now for our Air Force
communities. We encourage you to share your thoughts and feedback on your
living experience in our community. The survey links will be sent from the Air
Force (AirForceHousingSurvey@celassociates.com) to the primary email address
on file. If you have any questions, please contact your local leasing office.

NATIONAL GARDEN MONTH
Come to the Robins Family Housing Office during normal
business hours on April 1st to pick up a seed packet of your
choice to start your own personal garden!

https://g.page/r/CWzKg709C7wHEB0/review
http://www.huntmilitarycommunitiesfoundation.org/
http://www.huntlittleheroes.org/
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